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October 10, 2022 

 

 

To all Pastors, Elders and Personal Ministries Leaders 

 

Dear Partners in Ministry, 

 

Re: Inter-American Division (IAD) Centennial Celebration 

 

Christian greetings! 

 

Fellow Ministers, here is a very timely reminder that Sabbath, October 29, 2022 is another 

special day in our Inter-American Division (IAD), the Grand Centennial Celebration. This  

high day in Zion will be marked by a number of special features including these two: 

 

1. Division-wide Centennial Baptism. Pastors and Elders, you are being encouraged 

to prepare candidates and to conduct your own baptismal service on Sabbath,  

October 29 in the morning.  The reports should then be forwarded immediately 

through the evangelism departmental representative, Elder Denise Brown  

(876 591-4850). Pastors are now being asked to register (with our President) the  

names of all elders who will be participating as baptizers. 

 

2. Grand Centennial Celebration Service. While celebrating the victories being 

won, including reports of the newly baptized, a service will be conducted at the 

main programme site in the Dominican Republic in which some members of 

our congregation will be honoured. Our local link will be at the Meadowvale  

Seventh-day Adventist Church. Hence, we have asked our special set of honourees 

to be at Meadowvale 2:30 pm. 

 

Thank you for joining us in giving leadership in this vital programme. 

 

Yours in the Master’s Service, 

 
Carl Cunningham, Pastor 
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